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On 9 July 2024, Warsaw-based Centre for Eastern Studies (OSW) analysts visited AVİM to discuss 
recent developments in Central and Eastern Europe, the Wider Black Sea region, the South 
Caucasus, and Central Asia. Analysts from both sides shared their observations, analyses, and 
expectations regarding the current events and geopolitical trends in these regions. The analysts 
also deliberated on Turkish-Polish relations and the opportunities for enhancing these relations on 
mutually beneficial grounds.  
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